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Mr Andy Locke is available for a conference on 13th September 2016 at his 
Chambers and following this conference a decision will be made whether to 
list the case for lack of disclosure or not. 
Please confirm your instructions on the service of the attached word 
document.  
I reiterate that I do not believe that it is in your interests to serve the 
document. 
 
Regards, Josephine 
 
 
 
On Thu, Sep 8, 2016 at 2:15 PM,  
Lorraine Cordell  
lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk  
Wrote: Josey please see letter back from Simon 
 
 
 
08 September 2016 12:51 
From: JOSEPHINE WARD  
Mailto: 
josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com  
  
To: 
Lorraine Cordell 
Subject: 
Proposed letter for Commissioner of Metropolitan Police Lorraine Please 
confirm whether there are any additions that Simon wants included in this 
letter. 
I need to send this document across within the next hour. 
 
Many thanks 
Josephine 
 
 
Thursday, September 08, 2016 01:14 PM GMT Standard Time 
From:  
JOSEPHINE WARD 
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